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Stolen Vehicle Involved in Multi-Car Crash in Visalia 
 
Just before 7:50 a.m., Visalia PD attempted to pull over a vehicle on Mooney Boulevard and Mineral 
King Avenue, which was reported as stolen. The driver failed to stop, and a brief pursuit ensued. 
However, the chase was quickly canceled near Mooney Avenue and Woodland for public safety 
reasons. 
 
Shortly after, a Visalia PD officer located the stolen vehicle involved in a traffic accident at Mineral 
King Avenue and Demaree Street, where three vehicles collided. The driver of the stolen vehicle ran a 
red light, causing the crash, and sustained injuries. He was transported to Kaweah Health for his 
injuries.  
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